WHAT DID WE
LR ACHIEVE LAST
& YEAR...?

THANK YOU S0 MUCH FOR YOUR CUSTOM AND COMMITMENT TO OUR EVENTS LAST
ACADEMIC VEAR.

ALL OUR STAFF AND HELPERS VOLUNTEER THEIR TIMIE AND EFFORT TO HELP EACH EVENT
mmsgoomv.v WE DO S0 TO RAISE FUNDS THAT ARE SPENT ON THE CHILDREN AT

IT'S ONLY NATURAL TO WWONDER HOW THESE FUNDS ARE USED, S0 HERE'S A QUICK LOOK
AT WHAT WE'VE BEEN ABLE TO PROVIDE—MADE POSSIBLE BV THE SUCCESS OF THE
EVENTS YOU'VE HELPED MAKE HAPPEN.

o ALL CHILDREN \WWERE ABLE TO \WATCH THE PANTOMIME DURING THE
CHRISTMAS SEASON (INCLUDING A COACH FOR ALL CLASSES

o EACH CLASS HAD A DAY IN FOREST SCHOOL LED BY C [TREE’,
mmmlgcwnﬁn FIRE-BUILDING, \WOOD WORK AND OTHER GREAT

o KEY STAGE 2 EXPERIENCED AN INTERACTIVE THEATRE AFTERNOON FROM
THE YOUNG SHAKESPEARE COMPANY

. SETANGEPILAA;TU ?E EQUIPMENT FOR THE CHILDREN TO PLAY WITH IN KEV

« SOME COSMETIC TLC AND A “SPRUCE UP’ IN THE SCHOOL HALL (USED BY
ALL CHILDREN EVERY I)AV)l

« PAID FOR YEAR 6 LEAVER'S GIFTS AND CONTRIBUTED TO THEIR END OF
TERM PARTY.

WE WILL CONTINUE TO HOST GREAT EVENTS, FAMILY NIGHTS AND DISCOS THROUGHOUT THIS
YEAR S0 THAT WE CAN CONTINUE TO PROVIDE GREAT OPPORTUNTIES FOR THE CHILDREN. BUT
\WE CAN'T DO IT WITHOUT YOUR SUPPORT - SO THANK YOU ONCE AGAIN AND WE LOOK
FORUARD TO SEEING YOU AT OUR EVENTS THIS COMING YEAR!
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